
From: Agers@bmtc.com [mailto:Agers@bmtc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 12:30 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Assessment 
 
 
The current proposed additional FDIC assessment is unfair to Community 
Banks like Bryn Mawr Trust.   The additional assessment should be imposed 
upon  those institution that created the problem. 
 
Alison Gers 
 
 


